
 

 

OPA Supports House Bill 2387 

The Oregon Psychological Association (OPA) is a professional association 

comprised of psychologists and associates who advocate for psychology on local, 

state, and national issues affecting both the profession and those we serve.  

 

HB 2387 clarifies earlier legislation (ORS 475A.220-ORS 475A626 and ORS 

676.177 which created laws and regulations for the use of psilocybin treatment 

in mental health.   

1. Allows licensed health care providers, including psychologists, to discuss 

and provide psilocybin services.   

2. Prevents healthcare regulatory boards, including OBOP from disciplining 

licenses for providing the above services. 

3. Realigns the Oregon Psilocybin Advisory Board by limiting board 

membership to 9, including a psychologist among other health care 

providers. 

4. Clarifies investigatory and information sharing processes of healthcare 

regulatory boards, including OPOB. 

 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

 

 

For more information please contact: 

Lara Smith -Lsmith@smithgovernmentrelations.com 



 


